
February minutes unanimously approved  
 
Tony spoke about bare root natives on signal mountain roads .85-2.00 price 
probably bundles of 50-100 plants. Beauty berry will be available. Also part of the 
tree planting effort and he has sent an email list to all 
 
Wetlands bill going through. TN is trying to take on the regulations that the trump 
admin put on wetlands and would reduce our wetlands by about 60% critical issue. 
He will check with sierra club to see if he can distribute the listing of bills.  
 
Linda: Margha davis has taken care of the plants that sally ford worked on for the 
town and plants are at the W road walden sign, taft highway, tricounty bank and at 
town hall. They need more help. Needs help with people watering the plants 
throughout the week. 
 
Tree ordinance is a multistep process. We have to approve it first of all. Then 
planning commission then town board. Second copy has been sent to Sam for him to 
take another look before our committee votes on it. Not enough committee 
members have reviewed for initial vote 
 
Mary: email has been sent for Mariah and she has sent a message to david from epb 
requesting to make the lightpoles dark sky compatible. Not sure if she requested 
everyone of them or targeted light poles. It is in the works 
 
Diane: No mow signs have a small amount sold. Need to send information to ace 
hardware, sale on a Saturday from 10-2, suggest  recycle center for sale of signs. 
 
Meeting adjourned 6:22p.m. 
 


